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Bold & Beautiful Paper Flowers Chantal Larocque 2017-10-24 Transform Your Home
Into a Blooming Garden That Lasts Forever Chantal Larocque’s paper flower
designs have garnered international attention—you can find her blooms in
Madison Avenue storefronts, on fashion designer clothing lines, in wedding
magazines around the world and at soirees hosted by celebrities such as Lauren
Conrad and Ali Larter. With this book, Chantal reveals her coveted secrets so
you can easily and affordably create the same dazzling blooms for your home,
office, wedding or other special event. Chantal’s unique use of cardstock not
only makes the flowers easy to craft, but it also gives them her signature bold
and full look that makes a statement wherever the blooms are displayed. You’ll
learn to make popular flowers such as the peony, rose, dahlia, daisy and
succulent, plus Chantal’s imaginative designs and large-scale backdrop flowers.
Step-by-step photos and templates for every flower and leaf ensure that you can
follow along smoothly and enjoy the creative process. Within the pages of Bold
& Beautiful Paper Flowers, discover a colorful new craft and the joy of
creating these delightful works of art for yourself and loved ones.
Uncommon Paper Flowers Kate Alarcón 2019-10-15 This visually magnificent book
unveils the alluring world of uncommon botanicals, including a prickly cactus
that played a storied role in the founding of an ancient city, a tiny pink
mushroom that glows green in the dark, and a magnificent blue cactus with rows
of golden spines. Celebrated paper designer Kate Alarcón reveals the rich
histories and unique characteristics behind 30 remarkable plants alongside
instructions for crafting stunning paper versions of each one. These eyecatching creations make perfect wedding centerpieces, beautiful arrangements
(that never wilt!) to brighten a home, and cheerful gifts for any occasion.
Brimming with fascinating botanical trivia, vivid photography, and essential
design techniques, this is a breathtaking resource for flower lovers, crafters,
and anyone fascinated by the mysteries of the natural world.
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How to Make 100 Paper Flowers Maria Noble 2013-06-01 DIV Learn how to make 100
beautiful flowers, from lifelike to fanciful, with How to Make 100 Paper
Flowers! These creations are perfect for weddings and other celebrations, and
this comprehensive guide brings you a wide variety of techniques and styles.
Step-by-step instructions are accompanied by color photos and diagrams;
techniques include general crafting (cut, shape, and glue), origami, and
quilling. All patterns are included! Color your world and satisfy your craft
cravings with delightful, handmade, paper flowers. /div
The Art of Paper Flowers Bobby Pearce 2016-08-15 The Art of Paper Flowers
teaches readers how to make thirty-five realistic-looking flowers out of paper.
Step-by-step instructions and photos for reference are included.
Blooming Paper Laura Reed 2021-11-28 Paper flower making is an accessible craft
that uses simple tools and humble materials. Professional Laura Reed,
experienced in creating amazing display windows featuring paper botanicals,
shares the world of flowers that can be created with paper, and offers a
straightforward, methodical approach suitable for beginners and more advanced
enthusiasts. Starting with basic techniques, enjoy 7 projects that take you
through the mindful processes of petal forming through to designing full paper
flower projects. The designs are bold and feature modern, graphical blooms.
Starting with the basics, you'll gain a solid understanding of the foundations
of paper flower design and construction. Step-by-step tutorials help you make a
wide range of flowers, and flowing on from that are 7 guided projects. Readers
are encouraged to get creative and apply their own ideas throughout. The book
concludes with a photo gallery projects to inspire. All templates are provided.
The eco-friendly side can't be ignored; the flowers last a lifetime, unlike
their fresh counterparts. Any waste material is recyclable, and you may also
choose to use eco-friendly/recycled papers. By the end of the book, you will
not only know how to make a range of flowers, but also understand how to design
your own blooms and use them in a wide range of projects. You'll confidently
choose suitable materials, tools and techniques to produce successful finished
pieces.
The Exquisite Book of Paper Flowers Livia Cetti 2014-04-08 The best paperflower artist working today, Livia Cetti, presents a comprehensive how-to
manual for creating jaw-droppingly beautiful and unbelievably realistic blooms.
Paper Flower Note Cards Emiko Yamamoto 2020-03-24 Create your own elegant
greeting cards with the beauty of lifelike paper flowers! Paper Flower Note
Cards provides all the information you need. With just scissors, craft glue and
a few sheets of colorful heavyweight paper, anyone can create stunning floral
gift cards, gift toppers and place cards in no time at all! Emiko Yamamoto's
simple step-by-step instructions explain how to cut and assemble each card for
flawless results every time. Templates provided in the back of the book are
reusable and allow you to reproduce the designs many times. This collection
includes more than 30 dazzling designs for creative notes and floral
decorations: Pop-up cards with petals that gently splay when the card is opened
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Decorative cards with three-dimensional flowers across the surface Elegant &
subtle floral silhouette cards Cards for specific occasions like birthdays,
weddings, baby showers, Father's Day, Mother's Day, Valentine's Day, Halloween
or Christmas Seasonal cards that can be customized for any occasion year round
At the heart of each design is a beautiful flower, and there are many to choose
from Rose Peony Carnation Hydrangea Cosmos Morning glory Sunflower Poinsettia
And more! You'll dazzle your friends and family with these handmade works of
art!
Handmade Houseplants Corrie Beth Hogg 2018-09-04 “Fake plants were never so
appealing.” —Booklist starred review In Handmade Houseplants, expert crafter
and tastemaker Corrie Beth Hogg offers a no-water option for your urban jungle:
plants made from paper! This stylish guide includes step-by-step instructions
and templates for making 30 of the most popular houseplants, from monstera and
peperomia to fiddle leaf fig and philodendron. Additional projects show how to
use paper plants for home décor, wall art, holiday decorations, gift giving,
and more. The projects are simple enough to be made in few hours and the
materials are affordable and easy to find. Packed with colorful photos and
filled with inspiration, Handmade Houseplants shows how paper plants can
provide a modern, light-hearted touch to a well-designed home.
Paper Flowers Postcards Princeton Architectural Press 2020-09
Flowersmith Jennifer Tran 2018-02-06 Let Flowersmith be your crafting companion
through the wonderful world of paper flowers. This is the definitive guide to
handcrafting and arranging true-to-life paper flowers. Through craftsmanship,
expert styling and beautiful photography, this book elevates paper flowers to
an art form. Inside, you'll find everything you need to know about the art of
flower making, from the basic skills you'll need, through to crafting realistic
flower arrangements for every season. With more than 30 flower and foliage
projects included, you'll also find practical step-by-step instructions and
photos, and templates you can cut out and use again and again. 'With just some
paper and mundane tools, Jennifer is able to create intensely beautiful works
of art.' Richard Aloisio, Art Director, The New York Times
A Beginner's Guide to Paper Wildflowers Emiko Yamamoto 2021-03-09 Create dozens
of beautiful paper wildflowers that look just like the real thing! In this
book, paper artist Emiko Yamamoto presents her secrets for making realistic
blossoms, leaves and stems from inexpensive colored paper sheets. Her flexible
cut, curl and paste method makes it easy to create an amazing variety of
different flowers and to tailor your creations to specific settings, occasions
and color palettes. This how-to guide has all the information you need:
Descriptions of the necessary materials and tools Templates Step-by-step
instructions for cutting out the petals and leaves, giving the paper realistic
curls and creases, and putting all the pieces together with simple dabs of glue
With just scissors, a few sheets of colorful Tant origami paper and craft glue,
you can create breathtaking, inexpensive paper flowers. The chapters are
divided into Spring, Summer, Autumn and Winter, so your paper bouquet will
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always be in season! A Beginner's Guide to Paper Wildflowers features more than
40 distinct flowers, including: Grape Hyacinth Bluebell Wild Tulip Climbing
Rose Lavender Poppy Forget-Me-Not Wheat Snowdrop Primrose And more! Show off
the finished pieces in a shadow box, make special handmade cards, fill vases
full of flowers that will never wilt, or decorate things like place settings
and gift toppers.
Hecho en Tejas Joe S. Graham 1997-04 When the early Spanish and Mexican
colonists came to settle Texas, they brought with them a rich culture, the
diversity of which is nowhere more evident than in the folk art and folk craft.
This first book-length publication to focus on Texas-Mexican material culture
shows the richness of Tejano folk arts and crafts traditions.
Vincent's Colors Metropolitan Museum of Art (New York, N.Y.) 2005-09-29
Combines van Gogh's paintings with his own words, describing each work of art
and introducing young readers to the concept of color.
Design*Sponge at Home Grace Bonney 2016-06-28 The long-awaited home décor bible
by the beloved design blogger “Thank you,” wrote a reader to Design*Sponge
creator Grace Bonney, “for teaching me that houses don’t have to be frumpy and
formal. They don’t have to be matchy-matchy or rigidly modern.” They can just
be comfy and unique and reflect who you are, no matter how small your budget or
space. That reader is one of the 75,000 unique daily visitors to Design*Sponge,
who make it the most popular design site on the web. The site receives 250,000
pageviews every day and has 150,000 RSS subscribers and 280,000 followers on
Twitter. Design*Sponge fans have been yearning for the ultimate design manual
from their guru, Grace, and she has finally delivered with this definitive
guide, which includes: • Home tours of 70 real-life interiors featuring artists
and designers • Fifty DIY projects, with detailed instructions for
personalizing your space • Step-by-step tutorials on everything from stripping
and painting furniture to hanging wallpaper and doing your own upholstery •
Fifty Before & After makeovers submitted by readers of Design*Sponge—real
people with limited time and realistic budgets • Essential tips on modern
flower arranging, with 20 arrangements With over 700 color photos and
illustrations and projects that are customizable, relatable, and affordable,
this is the democratizing design book everyone has been waiting for—and all for
only $35.00!
Tadeo Turtle Janice Cox 2012-10-09 Tadeo (TAHD-ay-OH) Turtle longs to be
different. Find out how he learns to accept how God created him.
Paper Flower Art Jessie Chui 2020-01-07 An inspirational book showing you how
to create realistic, everlasting paper flowers and foliage for use in stunning
bouquets, buttonholes and table displays. Clear step-by-step photographs and
instructions will guide you in making 25 delicate paper blooms for focal
pieces, accents, or for height and texture. The flowers include both dramatic
and romantic species, such as rose, peony, anemone, cosmos, lisianthus, phlox,
baby's breath, magnolia and foxglove. As well as comprehensive chapters on
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tools, materials and techniques, including paper manipulation and colouring,
there is a fascinating section on the fine art principles of flower arranging.
This includes colour scheme considerations, scale, positive/negative space, and
how to create movement, texture, depth, shape, form and line. Finally, there
are instructions on making a range of exquisite bouquets, plus guidance on the
aftercare and handling of the finished pieces.
The Yellow Wallpaper Illustrated Charlotte Perkins Gilman 2021-06-14 "The
Yellow Wallpaper" is a short story by American writer Charlotte Perkins Gilman,
first published in January 1892 in The New England Magazine.[1] It is regarded
as an important early work of American feminist literature, due to its
illustration of the attitudes towards mental and physical health of women in
the 19th century. Narrated in the first person, the story is a collection of
journal entries written by a woman whose physician husband (John) has rented an
old mansion for the summer. Forgoing other rooms in the house, the couple moves
into the upstairs nursery. As a form of treatment, the unnamed woman is
forbidden from working, and is encouraged to eat well and get plenty of air, so
she can recuperate from what he calls a "temporary nervous depression - a
slight hysterical tendency", a diagnosis common to women during that period
Paper Flowers Chinese Style Fang Liu 2021-11-15 This Chinese papercraft book
introduces readers to 24 unique paper flower patterns, with techniques for
their folding and decoration, and tips for composition, color matching, floral
vessels and display.The 24 patterns are designed to match the "24 solar terms"
on the Chinese lunisolar calendar, with six flowers for each of the four
seasons. They are ideal for gracing your living room, bedroom, study or
hallway, as ornaments on mirrors and bookcases, or as wall hangings and window
display, or being made into bracelet, garland and hairpin accessories. Some can
look surprisingly realistic, while others are ingeniously designed, all being
great for birthday parties, family gatherings, New Year parties and weddings.
Notably, each design has incorporated elements of the Chinese art of flower
arrangement, with elegant simplicity and Eastern charm.The Chinese origami book
comes with patterns for folds for each design. Readers can either copy these
patterns by hand on their preferred paper or simply photocopy them to cut and
fold paper flowers by themselves.
The Exquisite Book of Paper Flower Transformations Livia Cetti 2017-04-04 In
The Exquisite Book of Paper Flower Transformations, artist Livia Cetti ups the
ante with a host of grander and more intricate flowers and projects—more
blooms, more petals, stronger stems, and bigger, bolder arrangements! Cetti
will teach you how to play with size, shape, color, and texture to create 25
vibrant single stems in a variety of natural shapes—globes, spikes, bells,
saucers, rectangles, cones, and arcs—including hydrangeas, coral charm peonies,
honeysuckles, and paperwhites. Then, you’ll use these elemental shapes to build
the 15 bright, abundant arrangements, including bold wreaths, bountiful
bouquets, fantastical gilded wall art, and blooming garlands. Introducing new,
neverbefore-seen techniques for dyeing paper and creating moldable leaves and
petals, this gorgeous guide is perfect for crafters of all skill levels
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interested in making realistic and unique home decor, gifts, accessories, and
entertaining essentials.
The Flower Workshop Ariella Chezar 2016-03-01 Written by a celebrated floral
designer and lavishly illustrated with full-color photography, this book
provides step-by-step instructions for more than 45 stunning floral projects
from simple to spectacular and equips you with the skills to customize
arrangements at home. Whether hosting a party, helping out with a friend's
wedding, or wishing to incorporate the beauty of flowers into everyday life,
The Flower Workshop allows you to create dazzling arrangements that go beyond
merely pretty and into realms of the dramatic, the unexpected, and sometimes
even the magical. Known for her hands-on flower workshops at FlowerSchool New
York, Ariella Chezar walks you through the nuts and bolts of creating a variety
of small flourishes, tonal arrangements, branch arrangements, handheld
bouquets, wreaths, garlands, grand gestures, and more—all accompanied by
detailed photography. Chezar offers advice and philosophy on everything from
texture and color to foliage and containers, providing an overall approach to
living and working with flowers, with an eye toward fresh, local, wild,
seasonally influenced floral design. For every occasion, from relaxed and
simple to lavish and monumental, The Flower Workshop celebrates the special
moments in your life with glorious, fragrant floral arrangements and enhances
your surroundings with abundant beauty.
Joy the Baker Cookbook Joy Wilson 2012-02-28 Joy the Baker Cookbook includes
everything from "Man Bait" Apple Crisp to Single Lady Pancakes to Peanut Butter
Birthday Cake. Joy's philosophy is that everyone loves dessert; most people are
just looking for an excuse to eat cake for breakfast.
100 Simple Paper Flowers Kelsey Elam 2016-04-27 Paper flowers are cropping up
everywhere, taking centre stage in upmarket window displays and bringing pops
of colour to winter weddings. They make a great impact, and offer an uplifting
hit of colour at times when real flowers are scarce or too expensive. Best of
all, they're easy and enjoyable to make. 100 Simple Paper Flowers shows you how
to put together dozens of ideas. With templates and projects, discover how a
handful of techniques can work across the board, whether you want a bunch of
daisies for your desk or an outsize bouquet of lilies for an event.
Build a Flower Lucia Balcazar 2020-03-24 Learn to create beautiful, longlasting paper flowers in a matter of minutes for gifts, decorations, and more,
with this step-by-step guide. Paper flowers are ideal for any crafter: The
results are stunning but the steps to get there are achievable at any skill
level. Build a Flower will teach the basic techniques needed for crafting paper
flowers, building upon skills as it moves through a select number of flowers
and focusing on key tips: what type of paper works best, petal shapes that work
for multiple flowers, how to assemble, and more. With photographs and step-bystep instructions as their guide, readers will learn to build five flowers,
variation ideas for their coloring, and final arrangements. And the designs and
ideas will inspire crafters to think beyond the vase—paper flowers as gifts, as
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decorations, and more. This beginner book will open the door to a wide variety
of possibilities and will help establish a new audience well versed in the
craft, returning time and again to this book’s pages for inspiration and
encouragement.
Your Inner Critic Is a Big Jerk Danielle Krysa 2016-10-11 This charmingly
illustrated guide shares ten truths about creativity, confidence, and how you
can silence that stifling voice in your head. This book is a salve for creative
minds everywhere, and duct tape for the mouth of every artist’s inner critic.
Author and art curator Danielle Krysa explores ten essential truths we all must
face in order to defeat self-doubt. Each encouraging chapter deconstructs a
pivotal moment on the creative path—fear of the blank page, the dangers of
jealousy, sharing work with others—and explains how to navigate roadblocks.
Packed with helpful anecdotes, thoughts from successful creatives, and
practical exercises gleaned from Danielle Krysa’s years of working with
professional and aspiring artists—plus riotously apt illustrations from art
world darling Martha Rich—this ebook arms readers with the most essential tool
for their toolbox: the confidence they need to get down to business and make
good work.
Make 43 Beautiful Asian Flowers - From Irises to Cherry Blossoms to Peonies
(with Printable Tracing Templates) Emiko Yamamoto 2021-08-17 Exquisite paper
flowers that never wilt! In this ebook, Japanese paper crafting expert Emiko
Yamamoto reveals her secrets for making realistic blossoms, leaves and stems
from inexpensive colored paper sheets. Her simple cut-curl-paste method is
perfect for beginners—making it easy to create dozens of different flowers.
Fabulous Paper Flowers features 43 different Asian flowers for every season,
including: Spring: Wild Cherry Blossoms, White Clover, Japanese Primrose,
Japanese Marigolds & Fuji Dawn Violets Summer: Bigleaf Hydrangea, Japanese
Iris, Water Lilies, Moutan Peony, Japanese Morning Glory & Evening Primrose
Fall: Cosmos, Japanese Bush Clover, Cranesbill Geraniums, Japanese Maple Leaves
& Gingko Leaves Winter: Heavenly Bamboo, Japanese Camellia, Snow Camellia,
Pheasant's Eye, Japanese Plum & Chinese Sacred Lilies The finished pieces look
great as table settings, wearable brooches, gift toppers, in framed displays,
on handmade cards and so much more. Make wedding decor on a budget, decorate
for a baby shower, make a dinner party special or surprise a loved one with a
handmade gift—with this book, the possibilities are endless! This complete howto guide has descriptions of the easy-to-find materials and tools, templates
that you can print and cut out, and step-by-step photos showing you how to curl
and crease the pieces, then assemble them with dabs of glue.
Flower: Exploring the World in Bloom Phaidon Editors 2020-10-07 A comprehensive
and sumptuous survey that celebrates the beauty and appeal of flowers
throughout art, history, and culture The latest installment in the bestselling
Explorer Series takes readers on a journey across continents and cultures to
discover the endless ways artists and image-makers have employed floral motifs
throughout history. Showcasing the diversity of blooms from all over the world,
Flower spans a wide range of styles and media -- from art, botanical
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illustrations, and sculptures to floral arrangements, film stills, and textiles
-- and follows a visually stunning sequence with works, regardless of period,
thoughtfully paired to allow interesting and revealing juxtapositions between
them.
A Petal Unfolds Susan Beech 2022-03-02 A Petal Unfolds is brimming with easyto-make DIY paper flowers to bring beauty to your home. Susan gives step-bystep advice, discussing basic materials, tools and techniques as well as tips
on flower parts, colouring and painting, before guiding you through each
tutorial - so you can make something just as stunning as the real thing. A
Petal Unfolds is brimming with easy-to-make DIY paper flowers to bring beauty
and style to your home. Susan gives you step-by-step advice so you can create
something just as stunning as the real thing - but lasts forever. Susan
discusses basic materials, tools and techniques as well as tips on flower
parts, colouring and painting, before guiding you through the flower tutorials.
From peonies to poppies, dahlias to sweet peas, there are flowers and foliage
for every aesthetic. Includes: Materials & Tools Techniques The Anatomy of a
Flower & Leaf THE FLOWERS: Anemone, Cyclamen, Crocus, Narcissus, Fuchsia,
Tulip, Lisianthus, Coral Charm Peony, Bowl of Beauty Peony, Dahlia Café au
Lait, Semi cactus Dahlia, Lily Regale, Cupcake Cosmos, Hydrangea, Honeysuckle,
Hollyhock, Sweet Pea, Icelandic Poppy, Garden Rose, Hybrid Tea Rose. TUTORIALS:
Wild Rose Table Setting, Mini Cherry Blossom Wreath, Peony & Tulip Arrangement,
Poppy Wall Hanging, Summer Mixed Bouquet. Not only do they look beautiful but
we love that paper flowers live forever, so they're a sustainable way to keep
your place decorated. - Megan Murray, Stylist
All Things Paper Ann Martin 2013-05-21 Make decorative, simple do-it-yourself
projects with this friendly guide to paper crafting. You and your family will
love to spend hours making beautiful paper art, jewelry, and decorations with
All Things Paper. This easy paper crafts book comes with simple-to-follow
instructions and detailed photos that show you how to create colorful and
impressive art objects to display at home—many of which have practical uses. It
is a great book for experienced paper craft hobbyists looking for new ideas or
for new folders who want to learn paper crafts from experts. Projects in this
papercrafting book include: Candle Luminaries Citrus Slice Coasters Mysterious
Stationery Box Everyday Tote Bag Silver Orb Pendant Fine Paper Yarn Necklace
Wedding Cake Card Perfect Journey Journal And many more… All the projects in
this book are designed by noted paper crafters like Benjamin John Coleman,
Patricia Zapata, and Richela Fabian Morgan. They have all been creating amazing
objects with paper for many years. Whether you're a beginner or have been paper
crafting for many years, you're bound to find something you'll love in All
Things Paper. Soon you will be on your way to creating your own designs and
paper art.
Cutting Machine Crafts with Your Cricut, Sizzix, or Silhouette Lia Griffith
2018-05-01 Get more creative with your Cricut, Sizzix, or Silhouette die
cutting machine! Here are 50 easy projects and 60 templates for making gorgeous
home accessories, fun party decor, and memorable gifts. This book includes
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beautiful items you can make using just about any electronic die cutting
machine, by downloading the SVG templates, running your materials through your
machine, and following the instructions to assemble your cut materials.
Discover graphic Scandinavian patterns to decorate aprons and tea towels, paper
succulent centerpieces, and dozens of blooms for bouquets, garlands, and
crowns. Every project includes easy instructions and plenty of variations so
you can get the most out of your machine. With an introduction to electronic
die cutting machines and options for cutting the templates out by hand, this
book is full of inspiration and expert advice. Includes instructions for
downloading 60 SVG cut files compatible with most electronic cutting machines.
The Paper Florist Suzi Mclaughlin 2019-02-25 Paper flowers are not only
beautiful, but also incredibly versatile. They can be used to create everything
from simple home decorations and gorgeous gifts to unique centrepieces and
decorative one-off bouquets, all made from the most basic and inexpensive
materials. Suzi McLaughlin's step-by-step tutorials cover a beautiful array of
flowers including bluebells, peonies, poppies, cherry blossom and more, and
will teach everything you need to know. Make delicate lifelike flowers, or let
your imagination run wild and use Suzi's techniques to create playful hybrids.
Adorn your home with colour and style with just a few simple steps. The flowers
are accompanied by templates for every shape used in the book, as well as
instructions on how to display your creations to their full potential. Whether
you want to make a gloriously blousy bouquet, a bejewelled cherry blossom
branch or an impressive floral centrepiece, this book is sure to delight and
inspire.
Crepe Paper Flowers Lia Griffith 2018-08-07 With 30 projects and an
introduction to both crafting paper flowers and working with crepe paper, this
book is full of inspiration and expert advice for beginners. If you have a
Cricut Maker, you can download the templates to your machine so you can enjoy
your own homemade bouquets in no time. Crepe paper is the best material for
creating paper flowers, especially for beginners. It's forgiving and malleable-easy to cut, bend, curl, and shape into peony petals, daffodil trumpets,
chrysanthemum blooms, and more. And if you have a Cricut Maker, you can easily
cut out the shapes from templates you download for free on Lia Griffith's
website using a code. Then, follow instructions for crafting the flowers to
arrange and display in vases and pots and as bouquets and wreaths.
Japanese Paper Flowers Hiromi Yamazaki 2019-03-26 Learn how to bring a Japanese
aesthetic into your life with these elegant works of floral art. Japanese
kirigami (cut paper) flowers are delicate and beautiful examples of paper
craft, but are surprisingly easy to make. This inspirational how-to guide shows
you how to make 31 gorgeous designs that can virtually pass for the real thing-except they will never wilt! The sculptural quality of these flowers is an
amazing and creative way to add a touch of beauty to your home, or to create
low-cost decorations for a wedding, a baby shower, or any other special event.
All of the most popular blossoms are represented here, including: 5 different
roses--these romantic flowers can be mixed and matched to create a natural
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looking bouquet Frilly carnations--full of intricate folds and textures, these
popular flowers are just as much fun in paper form Colorful tulips--carry a
piece of spring with you throughout the entire year Delicate cherry blossoms-enjoy the wonders of cherry blossom season in your own home 3 bold sunflowers-in slightly different shapes and sizes, these cheerful flowers create a sunny
bouquet when grouped together Festive poinsettias--blooms that will look fresh
throughout the entire holiday season And many more! Simple instructions,
templates and colorful step-by-step photos show even novice paper crafters how
to create each project, and how to gather them into incredible paper flower
bouquets. There are instructions showing how the designs can be used in 18
amazing ways--for decorating, selling, gift giving and entertaining--including:
Spectacular wreaths Decorative ornaments Customized photo frames Individualized
bookmarks Perhaps best of all, there are instructions for exquisite wearable
pieces, sure to draw appreciative comments and perfect as gifts for loved ones:
A fashionable floral crown Cheerful brooches A statement corsage Japanese Paper
Flowers has all the information and all of the necessary patterns you need!
With just some scissors, a few sheets of colorful tant origami paper, and a few
drops of crafts glue--all of which can be found online and in paper stores--you
can create breathtaking paper flowers in no time at all!
Paper to Petal Rebecca Thuss 2013-08-27 Paper Flowers are Always in Season Make
playful party decorations, luscious bouquets, and sophisticated floral
centerpieces with inexpensive tissue and crepe paper. Paper to Petal walks you
through the easy basics of transforming simple materials into a vibrant display
of fanciful handmade blooms suitable for every occasion. Design experts Rebecca
Thuss and Patrick Farrell inspire you to get creative with their time-tested
techniques. Customize every petal, leaf or stem to go dramatic or delicate;
mimic nature or fashion your blossoms in any color you can imagine to make
something uniquely personal. You’ll be amazed how easy it is to produce these
gorgeous flower projects. These exquisite blooms never wilt, are always in
style, and are endlessly fun to create, share, and give to everyone you love.
The Accidental Botanist Robbie Honey 2018-05-05 Photographic portraits of
beautiful flowers following the rules of botany with an aesthetic flair that
transforms them into contemporary art.
The Fine Art of Paper Flowers Tiffanie Turner 2017-08-22 An inspiring,
practical and gorgeous guide to crafting the most realistic and artful paper
flowers for arrangements, art, décor, wearables and more, from San Francisco
botanical artist Tiffanie Turner. The Fine Art of Paper Flowers is an elevated
art and craft guide that features complete step-by-step instructions for over
30 of Tiffanie Turner’s widely admired, unique, lifelike paper flowers and
their foliage, from bougainvillea to English roses to zinnias. In the book,
Turner also guides readers through making her signature giant paper peony,
shares all of her secrets for special paper treatments, candy-striping, playing
with color and creating botanical imperfections, and shows how to turn paper
flowers into gorgeous garlands, headdresses, bouquets and more. These stunning
creations can be made from simple and inexpensive materials and the book's
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detailed tutorials and beautiful photography make it easy to achieve dramatic
and lifelike results.
The Fine Art of Paper Flowers Tiffanie Turner 2017-08-22 An inspiring,
practical and gorgeous guide to crafting the most realistic and artful paper
flowers for arrangements, art, décor, wearables and more, from San Francisco
botanical artist Tiffanie Turner. The Fine Art of Paper Flowers is an elevated
art and craft guide that features complete step-by-step instructions for over
30 of Tiffanie Turner’s widely admired, unique, lifelike paper flowers and
their foliage, from bougainvillea to English roses to zinnias. In the book,
Turner also guides readers through making her signature giant paper peony,
shares all of her secrets for special paper treatments, candy-striping, playing
with color and creating botanical imperfections, and shows how to turn paper
flowers into gorgeous garlands, headdresses, bouquets and more. These stunning
creations can be made from simple and inexpensive materials and the book's
detailed tutorials and beautiful photography make it easy to achieve dramatic
and lifelike results.
The Art of Wearable Flowers Susan McLeary 2020-03-03 The Art of Wearable
Flowers reveals the secrets to creating gorgeous floral accessories that you
can wear. This guide book provides how-tos for 40 floral wearables, including
an eye-catching succulent ring, gorgeous hyacinth hoop earrings, a fabulous
petal necklace, and a luxurious headpiece, plus bracelets, corsages, headbands,
and more. ,br>Renowned floral artist Susan McLeary shares this stunning
collection of 40 flower- and plant-based designs that you can try out for
yourself. • Each project includes an ingredients list, styling tips, and easyto-follow instructions paired with step-by-step photographs. • This flower
arrangement books gets the ultimate makeover to elevate every outfit with
natural beauty • Filled with essential information on tools, design techniques,
and plant care, making it easy to create these remarkable arrangements at home
Featuring hundreds of inspiring photographs presented in a beautifully designed
book, The Art of Wearable Flowers is a must-have accessory for any modern
woman. Susan McLeary's expertise in styling flowers—combined with breathtaking
photos of her signature arrangements—makes this a wonderful gift for the
florist-frequenter. • Not your average flower book, this book is for anyone who
wants to make a show-stopping appearance at a wedding, birthday party, or any
special occasion • Great for brides (and as a bridal shower gift!), florists,
crafters, flower gardeners, and flower stylists • Perfect those who loved Paper
to Petal: 75 Whimsical Paper Flowers to Craft by Hand by Rebecca Thuss and
Patrick Farrell, The Flower Recipe Book by Alethea Harampolis, Seasonal Flower
Arranging by Ariella Chezar, and The Flower Chef by Carly Cylinder
Making Paper Flowers Denise Brown 2022-05-10 Create your own stunning flowers
from paper with these 35 step-by-step projects Decorate your home using
techniques such as simple origami, layered découpage, paper mâché, and
quilling. Using everyday giftwrap, colorful pages torn from glossy magazines,
paper napkins and tissue paper to handmade paper, parchment paper, and crinkly
crepe paper, Denise Brown guides you through the process of making perfect
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paper flowers. You can display the flowers in vases, create bouquets and posies
to give as gifts, use them to decorate gift boxes and greetings cards, or
create wall hangings and window displays. Whether your taste is rooted in
Simple yet Stunning, where you will find Oriental Poppies and Frilly Fancies,
or Sophisticated Style, where you can make a Peony Wreath or Elegant Lilies, or
finally, Bright and Beautiful, with projects such as Vibrant Dahlias and
Waterlilies, you will be sure to find the perfect project.
The Different Forms of Flowers on Plants of the Same Species Charles Darwin
1888
In the Company of Women Grace Bonney 2016-10-04 New York Times Bestseller “I
want to rip out every page of this glorious book and hang them on my wall so
that I can be surrounded by these incredible women all day long.” —Emma Straub,
New York Times bestselling author of The Vacationers and Modern Lovers Over 100
exceptional and influential women describe how they embraced their creative
spirit, overcame adversity, and sparked a global movement of entrepreneurship.
Media titans and ceramicists, hoteliers and tattoo artists, comedians and
architects—taken together, these profiles paint a beautiful picture of what
happens when we pursue our passions and dreams.
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